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One injured in wreck near Tarkio 
(KLZA)-- A Shenandoah, Iowa man suffered moderate injuries in a single vehicle
wreck shortly before 8:00 p.. Tuesday evening in Atchison County, Missouri.

The Missouri Highway Patrol report indicates a Ford Ranger pickup was
northbound on U.S. Highway 59 approximately three miles north of Tarkio when
the vehicle, driven by 39 -year-old Bobbi Christo , traveled off the east side of the
road,  then returned to the road before traveling off the west side of the highway
and striking an embankment,  rolling over and coming to rest on  the drivers side.
She was not injured.

47-year-old David Ryan of Shenandoah was a passenger in the pickup and was
transported by the Atchison-Holt Ambulance Squad to the Shenandoah Medical
Center for treatment of what were described as moderate injuries.

Both occupants of the pickup were wearing safety devices at the time of the wreck.

The Atchison County Sheriff's Department assisted  at the scene of the wreck.  
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